SLS

SEARS LOGISTICS SERVICES

RE: LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION
FOCUS SERVICE GROUP, INC. / T. WELDON DAVIS

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

This letter is written as a recommendation and confirmation for Weldon
Davis and his company Focus Service Group.

I can willingly vouch for Mr. Davis’ ability, capability and integrity in
making good on his commitments, as relates to his real estate development and
construction business.

Several years ago, Mr. Davis was responsible for the development and
construction of a 200,000 square foot distribution facility for my company.
Timing was extremely critical for our requirement and Mr. Davis committed to
do whatever was necessary to meet his tight time commitment to us. After
wading through the legal department of my company, and that of the national
developer for whom he worked at that time, Mr. Davis did an outstanding job of
creating a top quality facility in an extremely rapid time period. He also worked
very cooperatively with our staff in coordinating early move-in into a portion of
the facility.

Mr. Davis’ performance for us gave us one of the top quality distribution
tacilities in our company.

Although Mr. Davis worked for another company at that time, we never
saw or communicated with anyone other than him during the proposals, lease
negotiations, lease execution or construction of our facility. In my opinion, Mr.

Davis was totally responsible for our facility. If Mr. Davis makes a commitment,
you can count on it happening.

If I can answer any questions or give you any additional input, please feel
free to call me, :

Sincerely,

Sears Logistics Services, Inc

Director of Real Estate
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